
From: Steve Johnson [mailto:SJohnson@gsblaw.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 03, 2010 3:23 PM 
To: Cupp, John (UTC); Ingram, Penny (UTC) 
Subject: FW: Stericyle Petition for Approval of Consolidated Billing 
 
John and Penny, 
 
In connection with Stericycle’s Petition for Approval of Consolidated Billing for regulated and non-
regulated services, this will confirm that Stericycle understands and acknowledges that a notice of 
termination of regulated services must be given prior to actual termination of such services in accordance 
with the requirements of WAC 480-70-376. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have further questions. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Steve 
 
  
 


